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Mrs. Tews’ Classroom Newsletter  

Remember that there will be 

school on Friday, March 24 as 

a snow make up day.  That is a 

change in the calendar because 

we used too many snow days. 

CALENDAR CHANGE 

Cedar Mountain    
Franklin, MN 

   

March 17, 2017 
 

 

 

OUR WEEK 

Upcoming Events 
March 24—There WILL BE SCHOOL—
snow make up day! 
 
March 24—End of 3rd quarter 
 
March 31—Report cards go home 
 
March 31—Pajama day—end of the 
quarter behavior party 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

CEDAR 
MOUNTAIN 

Reading-we practiced words 
with the “ar” sound.  

Math—we started our new 
chapter on telling time. 

Spelling—Practice spelling 
words.  Homework is due on or 

before March 23. 

Behavior Party 
As part of a reward for good behavior 

this quarter, we are having pajama day on 

Friday, March 31.  We are also having 

breakfast for lunch that day (change to 

the lunch menu).  It should be a fun day! 
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Cedar Mountain Rules 

Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 

Be Productive 

Be Safe 

Reminders to Students 

 Read books in the RED folder 

 Practice math facts for timed 

tests. 

 Bring library books every 
Tuesday. 

Reminders to Parents  

1.  Please remember to check the 

daily folder each day 

2. Please remember to bring Friday 

folders every Monday. 

3. Homework is due on or before 

Thursday each week.  If 

homework is not finished, first 

graders will need to finish at 

recess. 

 

 

 

I am missing some blue Friday 

folders.  Please help your child 

return their folder.  I was sick 

from Monday-Wed. this week so 

did not get the RED folders sent 

home.  They should be in the 
backpacks today.   

 

  

 

RED FOLDERS AND BLUE 

FOLDERS 

 


